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Check out our video brochure at: 
http://www.campedwards.org/video

-brochure/ 

 

Greetings From Camp! 
Falling leaves, misty mornings, and airish days are 
among us.  The sounds of summer and fall school 
groups are fading into the wind, and piers are    
coming out of the lake preparing for the winter and 
ice.  This marks the time of the year when we 
begin to plan for the next year of fun, family, 
and memories. 
 
The summer of 2017 was another     
record for Camp Edwards.  So many 
wonderful things came into play to 
make it a phenomenal year.  Not only 
did we have a record number of   
campers, even our two trip programs 
were full, we were able to make        
significant improvements to the camp for 
all to enjoy.  Thanks to the generosity of 
the Hoffer family, the Cooper Recreation 
Center was constructed and ready for use in time 
for summer.  It provided us a great place to go on those 
rainy days and nights and gave us a bright and dry 
arts and crafts area.   
 
Although turning onto our pitted gravel drive 
sparked the excitement of what lay ahead, the new 
paved entrance road assured parents that their 
transmission or axles would stay intact as they 
dropped off or picked up campers.  For those who 
work here, this was a definite blessing to the 
longevity of our vehicles.  
 
Finally, I thank you for a great summer and a 
fantastic start to our Capital Campaign.  See  
you soon. 
 
Jody Heimos 
Executive Director 
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Treat yourself to a weekend of relaxation, classes, fitness, food and 

FUN for only $200! Jan. 26-28, 2018  
This is a great gift idea for moms, sisters, friends & daughters! 

Register Online -  www.campedwards.org 
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